Dear Parents/Carers,
We are delighted to share with you some fantastic news.  
Our school will be using LanguageScreen (provided by OxEd and Assessment) to assess our children’s oral language skills. LanguageScreen is a short (approx. 10 minutes) fun activity for children which gives useful information about children’s language skills to see if they need additional language support. For more information about LanguageScreen please visit www.oxedandassessment.com/languagescreen.
To implement the assessment the school needs to upload information about our pupils to OxEd. OxEd’s data privacy statement, detailing how data is collected and used, can be accessed here. 
We hope you are as excited as we are about this wonderful opportunity for our children. If you have any concerns, or do not wish your child to be assessed using LanguageScreen, please let us know.
Best wishes,
<<Staff name>>
<<School Name>>

